
  
Dear Nova Scotia College of Physiotherapists, 
 
We would like your organization to participate in this important survey on post mastectomy breast 
reconstruction 
because your members would provide a clinical perspective that we could benefit from.  
 
About the survey: 
This survey was launched on May 1st, 2018 from the Canadian Research Consortium on Post 
Mastectomy Breast Reconstruction.  
This is part of a CIHR funded project aimed to incorporate patient perspectives in breast reconstruction 
research spearheaded by  
Dr. Toni Zhong and colleagues across Canada. This study uses the James Lind Alliance methodology, a 
new and proven method to  
bring together patients, care-givers and clinicians to identify critical and unanswered research questions 
in breast reconstruction. 
 
For more information visit: http://myreconstruction.ca/nrc.html 
 
Please take 5 minutes to participate in this important survey: 
 
ENG: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BFP2TPF 
  
FR: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BFYFWVH 
 
Please help distribute this survey to the members of your organizations as we would like to hear from 
more clinicians. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
Muna Hassan 
Clinical Research Coordinator  
National Research Consortium 
Division of Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery 
200 Elizabeth Street, 8N-818 
Toronto, ON, M5G 2C4 
Telephone: 416-340-4800 x 5799 
Webpage: http://myreconstruction.ca/nrc.html 
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